
December Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

I hope you all take the time to remember that it is not only the season for cookies, 

parties, presents, and decorations, but it is also the time we remember Christ coming to 

earth, living a perfect life, and offering Himself as a sacrifice for our sins! Christmas – 

Thank you Lord! 

Praises: Snow camp registrations are coming in! Every time someone registers we get an email. When we see who 

registered, we thank God for that person. We thank God for allowing us to be part of what we hope will be a life 

changing time spent at Edinboro Camp. We begin to pray for that camper that 

their heart will be open to the work of God in their lives. Know that every camper 

is important to us. We are delighted to play a small part in what God is going to do 

in their lives.   

Christmas Cards. Every year we have our counselors write each camper a 

Christmas card.  Around now we get them ready to mail and add a snow camp 

flyer. Our campers are blessed when they receive their Christmas Cards. When 

campers get mail from their cool counselors, that is even better. Our counselors take the time to include something 

meaningful in the cards. They often remind the camper of decisions that were made in the summer and encourage them 

to continuously seek God. We are thankful for this opportunity to reconnect with campers through Christmas cards.  

Prayer Concerns: Snow Camps and Summer Camps. For the 

first time in Edinboro Camp history we were able to open our 

registration for summer camp in November! That means you can 

register your kid(s) for both snow camps and summer camps 

now. Since we are in the middle of present buying season, what a 

great gift you can give to 

your son or daughter, 

grandchild, niece or 

nephew, neighbor, or friend: 

A week of summer camp or 

a weekend of snow camp. If 

you would like a gift 

certificate or something 

tangible to give as a gift, let 

us know. Please be praying for our snow camp and our summer 

camp. Be praying for the lives that will be changed with the Good 

News of Jesus Christ. Be praying for the lives that will feel that 

calling of God to serve Him. Be praying for the Gospel to impact 

the lives of all who are involved at our camp. 

Monthly Givers. We have always and will always try to do things in the most cost-effective way possible.  We value 

being good stewards of the resources God has given us. We have been doing that since 1951 and we will continue to do 

that. In order to continue to grow and to continue to be able to reach more people, we need more monthly givers. You 

can donate online at edinborocamp.org/donate.  You can even set up automatic monthly giving from there. You can give 

through online banking, or you can give by sending a check to 12940 Fry 

Road every month. If you have any questions, let us know.    

Christ has done amazing work at Edinboro Camp this year.  We thank 

God for that.  Have a wonderful Christmas and remember it is all 

because of Christ. 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2025 Camps 
Jan 10-12 Snow Camp (9-12 Grade) 

Jan 17-19 Snow Camp (6-8 Grade) 

Jan 31-Feb 2 Snow Camp (4-5 Grade) 

Feb 7-9 Snow Camp (1-3 Grade) 

March 8 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 23-26 Memorial Day Campout 

May 30 – June 1 Staff Training 

June 2 – 6 Exceptional Adults 1 

June 8 - 13 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 15-20 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 22-27 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

June 30 – July 4 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 6-11 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 14-18 Exceptional Adults 2 (age 18+) 

July 20-25 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 2-10 Family Camp (all ages) 
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